
From:  
WebmasterDFT
Sent: 27 July 2022 08:41
To: Contactdft 
Subject: General enquiry to Department for Transport
 
An enquiry has been received from Adam Cowell with the email of
and postal address of:

The enquiry is about:

Manston Airport.

The details are:

Dear Sir. Please can you explain why the DCO for The development and reopening of Manston
Airport in Kent has not yet been signed off. Over £300 million is waiting to be invested in a state
of the art, environmentally friendly freight airport that will bring much needed jobs to the local
area. Kindest regards Adam Cowell Director RAF Manston history museum 
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